         1103 North Washington Street, LLC
1103 N. Washington St.
Baltimore,Maryland  21213
E-Mail caddenf@hotmail.com
410-925-4891
                                                           9-23-20
Jeff  Levy
Vikki Levy 
This is to notify you that 1103 North Washington St LLC. Has applied to Baltimore city to change the building zoning from R-8 back to IMU 1.

BALTIMORE CITY COUNCIL PUBLIC HEARING ON BILL NO. 20-0595 The Land Use Committee of the Baltimore City Council will meet on Wednesday, October 28, 2020 at 1:20 p.m. to conduct a public hearing on City Council Bill No. 20-0595. The Committee will conduct the hearing virtually through Webex. Information on how the public can participate in the hearing will be available at https://baltimore.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx. CC 20-0595 - Ordinance - Rezoning - 1103-1109 North Washington Street For the purpose of changing the zoning for the property known as 1103-1109 North Washington Street (Block 1551, Lot 001), as outlined in red on the accompanying plat, from the R-8 Zoning District to the IMU-1 Zoning District. By amending Article 32- Zoning, Zoning District Map Sheet 47 Baltimore City Revised Code (Edition 2000) NOTE: This bill is subject to amendment by the Baltimore City Council. Applicant: 1103 North Washington Street, LLC For more information, contact Committee Staff at (410) 396-1268. EDWARD REISINGER Chair
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